

119 Harrow Road, Wembley, Middlesex HA9 6DJ

Telephone: 020 8795 4442 Facsimile: 020 8903 8065 Website: www.ansplc.co.uk

Mr Dilip Amin BAPS Children Forum-UK 105/119 Brentfield Road Neasden London NW10 8JP

29th April 2004

Dear Dilip

RE: Recent Visits

Thank you for your letter of the 17th April. Your kind comments are much appreciated. Thank you for taking the time to come and visit us at Middlesex Manor. I would also like to extend my sincere thanks to the children for the wonderful performances. The residents thoroughly enjoyed the occasion.

Look forward to seeing you again soon

Mr Shiva Chengun Centre Manager

